

NEWSLETTER 120/2024

17 JULY 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

RE: JOIN THE FUN: PYJAMA DAY FUNDRAISER!

Get ready to cozy up for a great cause! The Languages Department is thrilled to invite your child/ward to our Pyjama Day on Friday, September 6th, 2024.

For just R20 per child, he/she may wear their most comfortable winter pyjamas, slippers and gowns to school. It's a chance to bring a bit of extra comfort to their school day while supporting a fantastic initiative.

Learners MUST arrive at school in their normal school uniform and then they will be allowed to change into their Pyjamas, for the duration of the school day.

All proceeds from the event will be dedicated to acquiring projectors for the Language Department, thus enhancing our learning experiences and bringing language lessons to life in new and exciting ways.

That's not all for the day! The Fundraising Club will be on hand with a variety of delicious treats for sale, including hot chocolate, hot chips, muffins, and much more.

Let us make this Pyjama Day a memorable one while also making a difference together.

Warm regards

Mrs C Lazarus Acting Languages Department Head Mrs. E. Zizhou Principal